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Gender Pay Gap Reporting
As an employer with over 250 employees the Cothill Trust is required to submit a Gender Pay Report on our website and on the Government’s online reporting service by 4th April 2018. The data snapshot below is as at 5th April 2017.
In accordance with the regulations, certain sets of data are required to be published:-
· Difference between the mean hourly rate of pay between male and female employees
· Difference between the median hourly rate of pay between male and female employees
· Proportions of male and female employees in each of four equal pay quartiles
· The school does not pay bonuses so the requirement to report on bonuses is not applicable.
The results for the Cothill Trust are:-
Mean gender pay gap: 29%
Median gender pay gap: 37%
Proportion of males and females in each quartile are as follows:-
	
	Mean Hourly Rate
	Median Hourly Rate
	Lower Quartile
	Lower Middle Quartile
	Upper Middle Quartile
	Upper Quartile
	Total

	
	£
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Male
	16.45
	15.89
	14
	26
	26
	51
	117

	Female
	12.73
	11.57
	93
	80
	80
	55
	308

	
	
	
	107
	106
	106
	106
	425

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Male
	
	
	13.08%
	24.53%
	24.53%
	48.11%
	27.53%

	Female
	
	
	86.92%
	75.47%
	75.47%
	51.89%
	72.47%



The following statement accompanies the data:
“The Cothill Trust is committed to ensuring that all staff receive equal pay for equal work regardless of gender. Teaching staff are remunerated on an incremental pay scale that rewards them for their professional performance, wider contribution to the Trust and their level of experience. 
The Trust employs more women than men in total. However, a high proportion of women work in administrative (broadly, non-teaching) or Teaching Assistant roles which are generally lower paid than many teaching positions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Out of the Trust’s seven schools five Heads are male, as is the Principal. This underlines the importance of the type of role a person is in as a significant cause of the overall gender pay gap.
Male and female staff at the Cothill Trust are treated equally on appointment and throughout their careers with the Trust.”
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